
Press Note 

Visit of B.Sc (Community Science) students to Swasth Aahar Pvt Ltd 15 km Milestone, 

Delhi Rohtak, NH-10, Kharawar, Distt Rohtak, Haryana-124021 

 

A visit to Swasth Aahar Pvt. Ltd. (under the flagship of Patanjali Group) was organized for the 

first year B.Sc (Community Science) students as part of the curricula of the course ‘Food Science 

and Processing’ on 11th August, 2023. Swasth Aahar Pvt. Ltd. is a unit for manufacturing atta 

and maida noodles in various flavours for different brands. The plant is strategically located on 

the main highway. Twenty five students’ alongwith two faculty members (Drs. Shruti Sethi and 

Alka Joshi) visited the plant.  

The visit to the plant was an eye opener for the students and gave them first-hand information 

about the noodle making process and machinery. The plant was maintained very hygienically 

following all Good Manufacturing and Good Hygienic Practices. The factory has a dedicated and 

committed team who showed and explained each unit operation to the students in detail. They 

attended to all queries raised by us in a systematic manner. Various quality tests performed on 

the raw material and the finished product were discussed in detail. The students were also 

explained about the effluent treatment plant and how the industry is recycling the waste water. 

At the end of the visit, a feedback session was held with all the unit heads including Production, 

Quality and HR Managers. Each student was gifted a pack of Patanjali noodle variants so as to 

acquaint them with the product range.  

 



 

 

 

 


